
 

 

 

 

 

 

A Redlander For Life!  

Dear Redlanders, 

It has been another busy and rewarding term with many Alumni returning to campus to celebrate 
with our community and connect with each other. Redlands Hall was buzzing and filled to 
capacity for the second Redlander Alumni Awards and we warmly congratulate this year’s 
winners across different generations and fields of endeavour, who have remained connected and 
engaged with their alma mater. 

It was a pleasure to meet with those celebrating their 20, 30 and 40 Year Milestone Reunions in 
our innovative Redlands Learning Hub, which opened in May 2020 replacing the Mowll Building. 
Thank you for sharing your stories with us on the night. It was terrific to welcome back alumni 
from overseas and also those who have children currently enrolled at Redlands. 

Redlands recognises the many volunteers who continue to support current students across 
multiple initiatives. We also thank those volunteers who work hard at events to ensure their 
success. 

A special thank you must go to those Redlanders who supported a number of major Appeals this 
year, including the Liggins Restoration Appeal and the Dr Sue Morey AM Scholarship Appeal. 
With everyone’s help we will be able to provide a gift of education to well deserving students.   

If you still wish to join us you may. 

 



Wishing all Redlanders a very happy Christmas with friends and family, and a 



 
 

Back to campus 1983, 1993 and 2003 

It was fantastic to welcome more than 100 Redlanders back to campus to celebrate, share 
stories and see some of the recent developments that have taken place at the School, as well as 



Class of 1963 

Members of the Class of 1963 came together and celebrated 60 years since attending Redlands. 
It was a wonderful evening and we thank the year group for its ongoing connection with 
Redlands. In particular, we would like to thank Chris Alexander and Janice Craven who 
organised this event.  

 
 

Class of 1973 

Thank you to Prudence Boulton from the Class of 1973 for coordinating a 50 year reunion 
luncheon. This cohort generously donated a painting of the Liggins Building by Simon Fieldhouse 
to the School which was featured on various collateral celebrating 100 Years of Liggins. Thank 
you for your gift and your ongoing connection with and support of Redlands.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Class of 1969 

It was fantastic to hear from the Class of 1969 who had a wonderful gathering to spend time with 
Penny Attwood who was visiting Sydney from her home in the UK. It is lovely to see the lifelong 
friendships made during school days remain important and cherished. 

 

 

Redlanders Alumni Association AGM 

The Redlanders Alumni Association AGM took place on Tuesday, 14 November 2023 at 6pm in 
the Liggins Meeting Room. Our Principal Mr Sean Corcoran, updated the group on recent 
developments, acknowledged the contributions of our Alumni community and welcomed all the 
assistance which was initiated by the Association this year. 

Thank you to President Natalie Davies RL 1987 and current Year 12 parent, who has led the 
Committee over the last year. We greatly appreciate the time and work involved and are grateful 
for your enthusiasm and leadership.  

It was a privilege to be joined by Redlands Board Director Amy Cheung, RL 1990, who spoke of 
why she is so proud to serve as a member of the Redlands Board, and that Alumni 
representation is important for the good governance of the School. 

Congratulations to the 2024 Committee Members: 

Natalie Davies RL 1987, President 



Vicky Kvisle RL 1974, Vice President 

William Cheng RL 2017, Secretary 

Jeff Brown RL 2016, Treasurer 

Dr Jennifer Farrell RL 1962 

Lisa Wolf-Jones RL 1990 

Ben Dixon RL 2010 

Georgina Joyce RL 2018 

Lachlan van der Pluijm RL 2019 

Yasmin Gupta RL 2020 TBC 

Grace Khalilah Bracks RL 2020 TBC 

Kim Flatman RL 1991 and Alumni Coordinator Ex Officio 
 
 

 
 

Thank you to our Alumni volunteers who give back to current students. 

We would like to extend our deep thanks to the many Alumni who volunteer at Redlands in a 
variety of ways, from working at events and fundraising support for scholarships, to crewing stalls 
at the Redlands Fair.  

The contribution of those who generously welcomed small groups of Year 11 students to their 
workplace to provide deeper insights, spark curiosity and talk about ‘soft skills’ required in 
different careers and workplaces, is something we would like to continue to develop and build on. 

Enormous thanks to our hosts: 

Joshual Rohan-Gould 2016 – Wolf Pack and Sabre Astronautics (Space Sciences & 
Entrepreneurship) 

Charlie Marriott RL 2009 – Atlassian (Technology) 

Dr Katherine (Katie) Zyner RL 2005 – Children’s Medical Research Institute (Medical Science) 

Jaid Hulsbosch RL 1995 – Hulsbosch (Advertising) 



Brodie McHutchinson RL 1991 – Carmichael Tompkins Property Group (Construction & Project 
Management) 

If your organisation would like to learn more about hosting a future Industry Day Event or 
become a Mentor for Young Alumni, please email alumni@redlands.nsw.edu.au   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



PLATINUM LUNCHEON  

Celebrating 140 Years of Redlands History 

Wednesday 15 May - Redlands Hall  





bringing the ‘Yarning’ App to life, which enables Aboriginal people and Western Australian Police 
Force officers to communicate in the Aboriginal Language, enabling inclusion through tech. 

 

INNOVATION 

Tom Killingback, Sander Kalcina and Sebastian Williams – RL 2018 

 

We are thrilled to congratulate Tom Killingback, Sander Kalcina and Sebastian Williams, all 
members of the Class of 2018, for their contribution to the success of the UNSW Solar Racing 
Team Sunswift , a Vertically Integrated Project within the ChallENG program at UNSW.  

 

“The team believes in pushing the limits of technology to inspire sustainable action. The team 
designs, builds, manufactures and races solar / electric cars in the Bridgestone World Solar 
Challenge (Darwin to Adelaide) to demonstrate their potential as a practical alternative to 
traditional petrol-fuelled transport. …. The team aims to push further for international 
accomplishments and accelerate the future of renewable energy by creating a modern, high-
tech, comfortable and efficient car.” Sunswift LinknedIn Profile page. 

Tom is currently studying a Bachelor of Mechatronic Engineering / Computer Science and was 
the Technical Manager of the project overseeing all electrical engineering, software engineering 



and support operations of the team through the build of the car, the World Record and Remote 
Driving projects (and he also likes producing student musicals!).  

Sander is currently studying Commerce (Finance) and Engineering (Mechatronic) and is the 
Chief Designer at Sunswift  Racing, where he helped the team achieve a  Guinness World 





has been one of the foundation schools in the development of the Midawarr program, where 
all of our Year 10 students have the on-country opportunity to learn about indigenous 
cultures. 

·     Strengthening our Pastoral Care program with the introduction of a new Student Wellbeing 
Framework , a whole school approach to social and emotional learning (SEL), focusing on 
self-awareness, self-management, social awareness, relationship skills and responsible 
decision-making. Introducing new Entrepreneurial and Innovative Thinking programs, where 
our students are learning about new technologies, AI and entrepreneurship to solve real 
world problems. 

Scholarship applications for Year 7 2025 are now open.  

There are a wide range of scholarship opportunities offered for Secondary 
School education at Redlands. 

Talented students can take advantage of the extensive opportunities at Redlands through our 



Karen Aroney (nee Yabsley), RL 1972, Science Teacher, Redlands Parent, 
Redlander Alumna 

After 33 years of service to Redlands we say 
thank you to Karen Aroney for your service. A 
beloved teacher and highly valued member of 
the Science Faculty, Redlander Karen Aroney 
(nee Yabsley), RL 1972, retired from teaching at 
the end of Term 3. During her time at Redlands 
Karen inspired hundreds of students and was a 
wonderful member of our wider community as a 
parent and a past student. Karen will be greatly 
missed indeed. 

 

 

 



Please contact us at alumni@redlands .nsw.edu.au  with your news, achievements or any 
other initiatives you would like to share about yourself or fellow Redlanders.    

Join the Redlands Alumni Facebook here and stay connected!  

 

Interested in catching up with updates you may have missed?  

https://www.redlands.nsw.edu.au/community/your-details/?bbeml=tp-h3fiHbfZgESrQtW8By_M5g.jJ6-T6ObOW0qBlo99PmAjOg.rjYD1b4qgR0yv20-Z3reZOg.lUnmNNq0Link/TROECOM969/7x[72969/L4741.8rlK6

